SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS
EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk



June 2025

Dear Year 11 Student

Congratulations on completing your final examinations. After all your hard work, it's now time to think about collecting your results.

Year 11 exam results are available from school on Thursday 21 August 2025 between 9am and 12pm.

On the day, there will be the opportunity for you to speak with teachers, to ensure Post-16 plans are in place, and to celebrate your success. If you are unable to collect your results from school, don't panic! We offer several different options so you can still celebrate your results. The link to the Microsoft form below has been sent to your email and via text message to a parental contact. Please complete the form to indicate the alternate collection method you would like us to use.

https://forms.office.com/e/9KkffkQ1jw

To get your results you can:

- 1. Collect the results from school in person either on the above date or once school re-opens in September.
- 2. Arrange for a named person to collect your results on your behalf. The person collecting must bring proof of their identity **and** a letter from yourself giving permission for the named person to collect the results.
- 3. Provide a stamped, self-addressed envelope to school so that your results can be posted to you.
- 4. Provide your email address so that your results can be emailed to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Watson Data & Exams Manager